
COME JOIN US!
As part of the community benefits ordinance process the 
City of Detroit invites you to attend the kickoff meeting for 
the Hudson’s Site. General selection of candidates for the 
Neighborhood Advisory Council (NAC) will occur at the 
second meeting, held Monday, September 25, 2017. 

Bedrock LLC is reaching out to the community to receive 
input on the redevelopment of the site of the former J.L. 
Hudson’s Department Store, a two-acre site in the heart of 
downtown Detroit bounded by Woodward Avenue, Gratiot 
Avenue, Grand River Avenue, and Farmer Street. The mixed-
use project will include over one million gross square feet of 
space, including commercial office, retail, residential, public 
space, and parking. This transformational development is 
expected to be a destination for residents and visitors alike, 
creating thousands of jobs and providing a unique experience 
that can’t be found elsewhere in the region.
 
Construction is anticipated to begin in December of 2017.

Monday, Sept. 25, 2017

Coleman A. Young
Municipal Center

2 Woodward Avenue
13th floor Auditorium
Detroit, MI 48226

5:30pm - 7:30pm
Please use Randolph Street entrance. Jefferson, Larned and 
Woodward entrances are closed afterhours.

The City of Detroit invites you to attend...

Hudson’s Site
Redevelopment
Public 
Meeting
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Monday, Sept. 18, 2017 &


